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North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org


Home Page: www.naesb.org

TO:
Retail Awareness Committee Members and Interested Industry Participants
FROM: 
Laura B. Kennedy, Meeting/Project Manager
RE:
NAESB Board of Directors Retail Awareness Committee Conference Call – September 16, 2005
DATE:

September 19, 2005
Dear Retail Awareness Committee Members,

A NAESB Board of Directors Retail Awareness Committee conference call was held on September 16, 2005 from 2:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. Central.  The conference call provided a forum for the Retail Awareness Committee to review the Draft Retail Awareness (State by State) web page.  The following notes and assignments resulted from the meeting.

	Administration:
	· Ms Kennedy read the antitrust advice.

	Review Draft Retail Awareness (State by State) web page:
	· Mr. Burks stated that Ms. Alexander had suggested posting the Retail Awareness information in such a way that it could be posted according to the state to which it applies.  Mr. Burks’ company, EC Power, has created a draft web page to include on the NAESB website that sorts the information via state.  Mr. Burks reviewed the Retail Awareness web page for the Committee members.  Each state’s page includes a section for:  Executive Summary, EDI/NAESB listed by Utility, and Correspondence.
· Committee members noted the web page would be a useful tool, but voiced concern regarding the maintenance of the web page to ensure it is accurate.    It was the consensus of the committee members on the call to add a date stamp to each state’s page that notes when the information was last updated and the source that provided the information (example:  Last Updated on: 09/16/2005; Source:  EC Power).
· Committee members also discussed where the link to the Retail Awareness web page should be posted on the NAESB web site.  Suggestions were made to include it on the “Government Activities” page or on the NAESB home page so users who are not familiar with the NAESB web site can easily access the Retail Awareness page.

	Assign Volunteers to Provide Updated Information for the web page
	· Ms. Kiselewich will update the information on the draft Retail Awareness web page for Maryland.

· NAESB participants, including members of the Retail Awareness Committee, and state commission staff are encouraged to provide updates and corrections to the site by sending an e-mail to the NAESB office at naesb@naesb.org.

	Discuss sending letter to National Accounts:
	· In late August 2005, the NAESB Resources Committee sent letters to 86 companies to invite them to join NAESB and to provide information on the significant retail market actions currently underway at NAESB (Request No. R05016 from Wal-Mart to standardize retail electric billing transactions and bill payment transactions between customers, suppliers, and utilities and Request R05013 from Energy Window to develop a model retail contract).  It was noted that several bill consolidators would also be good candidates to receive this correspondence.  Mr. Burks will provide the contact information for the bill consolidators to Mr. Cargas for follow up.
· A letter is currently being drafted to send to the state commissions to make them aware of the first publication of the retail quadrant model business practices.  This letter would also provide a forum to highlight the Retail Awareness web page.  Mr. Burks will work with the NAESB office to determine if the information will be provided within the letter regarding the model business practices publication or as a separate letter to the state commissions.

	Adjournment
	· The meeting adjourned at 2:30 p.m.


Attendance:

	Name
	Organization
	Participation

	Cade Burks
	EC Power
	Committee Chair

	Lauren Damen
	Texas Public Utility Commission
	Committee Member

	Ruth Kiselewich
	Baltimore Gas & Electric
	Committee Member

	Leigh Spangler
	Latitude Technologies, Inc.
	Committee Member

	James Cargas
	NAESB
	NAESB Staff

	Laura Kennedy
	NAESB
	NAESB Staff
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